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Dear Parents / Carers  

I am writing with details of our ‘Spring Fayre’ plans for Friday 28th March. 

 

Our Easter fayre will take place in and around the hall 1:30pm - 3pm.  We will follow the 
same system as we did for our Christmas fayre by staggering collection time to ensure 
we don’t have too many people in the hall.  This seemed to work well at Christmas.  

 

●​ Nursery and reception children can be collected from 1:30 

●​ KS1 children can be collected from 1:45 

●​ Years 3, 4, 5, 6 can be collected from 2pm 

●​ However, if you have children in different phases, please collect them together 
from 2pm when all doors are open. 

 

Are you part of the Wizard of Oz cast? 

All children participating in the Wizard of Oz production are required to be available 
during this time, as they will be performing selected sections from the production as part 
of the Fayre. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s teacher. 
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Children must be collected from their usual classroom doors.  Please note that the office 
will be closed during the afternoon so you will need to go to the hall if you need to speak 
to someone. 

 

Thank you for the donations of chocolate and Easter eggs for our Easter chocolate 
tombola!  We are still collecting prizes if you still wish to contribute and donate a prize 
for the spring fayre. 

 

Raffle tickets have been sent home - you can purchase additional tickets at the spring 
fayre!  The Easter raffle will be drawn on Wednesday 16th April. 

 

Finally, please remember that school closes at 3pm on Friday 28th March for all children 
and that clubs and sunset finish Thursday 27th March. 

 

Kind regards 

Kelly Overson 
 


